

Tuesday 1st October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **Computer Club**

I would like to invite your child to attend 'Computer Club', which will take place after school on Thursdays. The club will be run by me in the Year 6 classroom from Thursday 3rd October 2019 and will start at 3:20pm and end at 4:15pm.

As a member of 'Computer Club', your child will enjoy exciting opportunities to learn a variety of computer-based skills using a variety of technologies available to us at Haytor View. I aim to provide opportunities for your child to extend their current understanding of computer technologies and their confidence when using them.

Due to limited technology access, I can only accept a set number of children on a first come, first serve basis. To avoid disappointment, for the best chance of securing your child's place in 'Computer Club', please **return the permission slip directly to me** as soon as possible, detailing whether your child will be collected from school or will walk home independently at 4:15pm.

So that as many children as possible can get the most out of this opportunity, the club is open exclusively to Year 3/4 Base 2 and Year 6 until the final session on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> February 2020. After this date, the club will be run on Tuesdays and will be exclusive to Year 3/4 Base 1 and Year 5 for the remainder of the Year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Yours sincerely,	
Mr A Worth Key Stage 2 Learning Leader	
Name of child: D	ate:
I give my child permission to attend 'Computer Club 4:15pm.	' on Thursday afternoons between 3:20pm and
My child will be collected from school at 4:15pm.	
My child will walk home unsupervised from school at	4:15pm.
Name of Parent:	Parent signature: